
TERM 3 2023 
Kia Ora Tīramaroa Parents, 

I hope you and your whānau have had a restful and enjoyable holiday period. I know our team of teachers are looking
forward to what promises to be a fantastic Term 3. We also look forward to catching up with whānau during our
conferences next week. Please make sure you make a booking or contact your child's teacher to make another time if
needed.   

Our students have been lucky enough to have the Antarctic Trust come into Tīramaroa this week to teach us about Sir
Edmund Hillary and the expedition that led to him being the first man in a motorized vehicle to make it to the South
Pole. This has been matched up with an awesome VR experience showing us around the first building at Scott Base. It
has been so nice to hear Adelma and Gabriella from the Trust speak so highly of our children. 

We have the first of our Education Outside The Classroom days planned. This term we intend to head to Victoria Park
and complete some navigating and locating through their orienteering course. This links in well with the unit of work
students are currently undertaking around Our Planet. 
Later this term students will also have the opportunity to complete a self-led project relating to the 'our world around
us' topic. This term's learning will conclude with a presentation afternoon/evening on Tuesday 12th September
between 2pm and 6pm, and we would love to see as many parents as possible at this event. 

Koru Games will also be held over the final week of Term 3. Information regarding this has been sent to parents and
once entries are finalised, more information will follow. A massive thank you to Mrs Millar and Mrs Malloy for putting in
a lot of hard work to make this happen. 

Kind regards,
Brayden Johnson - Team Leader
braydenj@clearview.school.nz

THERMOMETER SYSTEM

TEAM TĪRAMAROA

It has been great to see many students
responding positively to this system
and making positive choices as
Clearview Citizens, including many
students stepping up and being
upstanders. This system will continue
this term to provide consistency in
expectations across all spaces in
Tīramaroa.    

Students will also continue working on
The Zones of Regulation to support
their understanding of the emotions we
may feel.   



Upcoming costs...
Victoria Park Navigation  - $TBC

Koru Games - $TBC
Breens Intermediate Technology - $25

UPCOMING EVENTS

STATIONERY  REMINDERS
As we reach the middle of 2023, we have found
that students are beginning to run out of
stationery which is making connecting with
learning difficult.  

If students need new books can they please
purchase: 
Maths = 1E8 squared book
Reading/Writing = 1B8 or My Writing 3 book
Other learning areas = 1B8 

Students also need a blue pen, red pen, pencil,
and ruler as well. 

Teachers may be in contact regarding these
requirements over the first few weeks of the
term. 

Tīramaroa Team Hui

For whanau that may be
interested Team Tīramaroa hold

their team Hui's every Wednesday
at 12pm in the hall on even weeks

of the school term. 



You are always more than
welcome to attend and we would

love to see your smiling faces
there if you can make it. 






Monday 17th July- Thursday 20th July -
Antarctic Trust VR Experience 
Wednesday 26th and Thursday 27 July -
Learning Conferences 
Friday 4th August - Rugby & Netball
games vs Templeton School
Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th August -
Victoria Park Navigation/orienteering trip.
Thursday 24th August - Rugby & Netball
Zones  
Thursday 14th September - Canterbury
Winter Sports
Tuesday 12th September - Team
Tīramaroa learning presentation evening  
Tuesday 19th - Thursday 21st September
- Koru Games

Please refer to the information sent out at the end of Term 2: 
We have noticed there are some students not
wearing correct Clearview uniform.
While we have Clearview PE tops, we are happy
for students to choose the bottoms that are
comfortable for them, as long as they are black. A
combination of PE tops and grey short/skorts or
green polo and black bottoms is not acceptable.
When not doing PE, we expect all students to
adhere to our usual Clearview uniform. Please no
hoodies, coloured shorts, caps etc.
Please take the time to read the guidelines which
is set by our Board. Please note: black socks and
black shoes. Grey garments bought from The
Warehouse or Postie Plus are not regulation.

It is really important that our senior students are
setting an example and following the uniform
guidelines. 

Where to get our school uniform from?
Our uniform is supplied by New Zealand Uniforms
and is available to purchase from:
NZU Christchurch Shop
455 Blenheim Road, Sockburn
Phone: 03 595 5766
Or online at:
www.nzuniforms.com/clearview

UNIFORM EXPECTATIONS

http://www.nzuniforms.com/clearview

